
Tŷ Cambria      29 Heol Casnewydd      Caerdydd       CF24 0TP 

Cambria House      29 Newport Road       Cardiff       CF24 0TP 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a’r Saesneg 
Correspondence welcomed in Welsh and English 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 
Mr Mike Hedges AM  
Chair, CCERA Committee 
National Assembly for Wales  
Cardiff Bay  
Cardiff  
CF99 1NA 
 
21  February 2018  
 
 
Dear Mike, 
 
Request to Sponsor launch of NRW’s Corporate Plan on 21 March 2018 
 
We are writing to ask you if you would kindly consider sponsoring a Natural Resources Wales 
event to launch our Corporate plan to 2022.   
 
Our new corporate plan is based around the Well-being Statement that we published earlier 
this year, emphasising how important the natural environment and management of our natural 
resources are for people, for wildlife and for Wales.  
 
We want our Corporate Plan to provide a clear and inspiring picture of where we are going and 
what intend to achieve, based on our vision of leading the way to a better future for Wales by 
managing the natural resources of Wales sustainably.  
 
As Chair of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee, we would be most 
grateful if you could sponsor this event at the Senedd or Pierhead Building.  
 
Our Board is meeting in Cardiff on 22 March and we would like to hold this event early in the 
evening on Wednesday 21 March 2018. We would invite all Assembly Members, stakeholders 
and key NRW customers to learn about and share our ambitions.  
 
Our communications team would be happy to work with your team on the necessary 
arrangements if you can accept this invitation to facilitate this event. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Diane McCrea 
Cadeirydd, Cyfoeth Naturiol Cymru 
Chair, Natural Resources Wales 
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